
 NOTICE 

 It  is  hereby  notified  that  tomorrow,  5th 

 Jan,2023  college  shall  remain  closed  on 

 account  of  Freshers  Welcome  function  on 

 4th  Jan  2023.  But  Webinar  &  workshop 

 through  online  will  continue  at  college  end 

 as part of ongoing Students Week program. 


